
 

 

Friday 15th June 2018 REMINDERS Newsletter 

  

Message from the PTA;    A huge thank you to the star parents and Mrs Goodchild who 

attended the PTA meeting on Wednesday evening. We had a positive meeting at school focusing on 

the upcoming events finishing up with a glass of wine at The Yew Tree.  

Friday 13th July – SCHOOL DISCO! 

Sat 14th July - CAMP NIGHT! 

Friday 20th July—SUMMER QUEEN! Sarah Tedder is looking for as many volunteers as possible 

to help set up and run the event on the day so that it is enjoyable for all.  Please get in touch with 

your class rep or Sarah directly if you can help, even if for just half an hour; your help is always 

hugely appreciated.  Thank you! 

 

The Pamper night in April raised a fabulous £698.20!!  Thank you to EVERYONE who came along, 

and a special thank you all who helped to set it up and make it such a success. This profit was crit-

ical as we have so many costs that need to be covered for the school.  A PTA Newsletter will start 

to be produced at the end of every term so that we can let you know exactly how the money has 

been spent. It is certainly an eye opener to learn just how much extra financial support the school 

needs so that it can provide the learning environment for the children that we all want.  However 

you have managed to help and support the school and the PTA so far, we are extremely grateful.  

Lets keep up the good work!  Have a wonderful weekend. 

 

Praise in the Park The annual service for primary schools in Marlow will be held on Friday 

22nd June in Higginson Park, Marlow. This is a fantastic event in which our year 3 and 4 pupils 

will be taking a leading part. A letter has been sent home with information—Please return your 

permission slip by the end of the day Monday 18th June at the latest.  Please note that all pupils 

will need a packed lunch on that day, either ordered through Dolce (ordering open now) or brought 

into school and all pupils will be dismissed from Higginson Park. Should this be difficult for indi-

vidual families, please contact your class teacher or the school office.  

 

Year 5 Secondary Transfer Test Meeting; An email went out to all year 5 parents 

and a letter will follow on Monday.  Please return your slip to confirm your attendance at this 

meeting on Wednesday 27th June at 3.20pm 

 

French Trip Assembly.  All Year 5 and 6 parents are warmly invited to attend a special  

Assembly on Wednesday 27th June at 2.45pm about the French trip. 
 

Additional Clubs; Please look out for an email early next week regarding two new lunchtime 

clubs that will be taking place for the last month of term;  Gardening Club (2 lunchtime sessions 

for KS1 and KS2) run by Ms Lautenbach,  and French Club for KS2 run by Ms Princay.  

You will be able to sign your child up in the usual way using the online booking system. Further in-

formation to follow. 

 

DIARY DATES  

Dates and events happening in the school diary can all be accessed in the Calendar sec-

tion of the School Website at the following link: 

http://www.friethschool.co.uk/website/calendar/186376 
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More information is available on our school website 

www.friethschool.co.uk 

Year 5 meeting email 

PTA Tabletop sale letter 

PTA Hilly Letter 

Class photos reminder Email 

 

 


